
G.L.P/ SH School Council Newsletter 
Monday 23rd October 2023 

@IPMATGroveLea /@IPMATHiendley 

“If it is to be, it is up to me”/ ‘’Dream, Believe, Achieve’’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Up and Coming Events/Reminders 

 

This week we are having a collection for local food bank, Hemsworth Food Pantry. Please can we 

kindly ask for donations of food - tinned, dried, packed and toiletries. Thank you in advance. 

 

Parent Workshops continue - You are warmly invited into class to work with your child on various 

activities.  All workshops start at 2.30pm.  For more details please speak with your child’s class 

teacher. 

Year 4 – 09.11.23   Year 2 - 10.11.23      Year 1 - 17.11.23 

 

27.10.23- Harvest celebration for EYFS parents 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Word of the week:  

PROUD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Weekly  

This is a great online resource 

providing advice to support children’s 

mental health and wellbeing. 

https://wf-i-can.co.uk/ 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-

families/ 

Promotes healthy lifestyle choices from 

recipe ideas to physical activity.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dolce Competition Time  
In previous years, we have asked students to design a snowman 

to feature on the front of our Dolce Christmas cards, this year 

Frosty can bring along some friends. Students can let their 

festive imaginations run wild as they are allowed to include any 

seasonal character they can think of 

Designs should be submitted on an A4 sheet using paint, pens, 

crayons or chalk. We will not be able to accept entries with 3D 

elements like cotton wool or glitter. 

Further details on page below 

Deadline Friday 10th November 2023 

 

 

This week’s recommended read 
This week the book I have chosen is All Are Welcome. It is about all 

the different people in our communities, and how we are fortunate to 

share our spaces with them. 

You can listen to the book being read.  Please follow the link 

below... 

https://youtu.be/O5gia39y5uo?feature=shared 

 

        Celebrations: This week’s teachers’ awards are: 

 Dojo Star Overall Weekly Attendance: 

91.55% 

Nursery Charlie Isabelle Nursery 84.72% 

Reception Phoenix Reuben Reception 85.51% 

Year 1 Phoebe Jack Year 1 92.47% 

Year 2 Mia Logan Year 2 96.67% 

Year 3 Ruby Alfie Year 3 83.15% 

Year 4 Aoife Jayla Year 4 94.40% 

Year 5 Bella Ryder Year 5 92.59% 

Year 6 Stanley Lily-Rae Year 6 96.74%              

           ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
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